
Conclusion of Leadership Election 

Dear [Social Club Name] Members, 

We are pleased to announce the conclusion of our leadership election held on [Election Date]. 

We would like to thank all members who participated and expressed their support for our 

candidates. 

The elected leaders for the upcoming term are: 

• President: [Name] 

• Vice President: [Name] 

• Secretary: [Name] 

• Treasurer: [Name] 

Congratulations to our new leaders! We look forward to their guidance and vision that will 

undoubtedly contribute to the growth and success of [Social Club Name]. 

Thank you for your participation and enthusiasm during this election. Together, let's make this a 

memorable year! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Social Club Name] 


